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Dear Mr. Griffin: PMKreutzer ,

ACRS (10) .- j
SUBJECT: IAEA INSPECTION OF ANO-2 i

As previously discussed with a member of your staff, two IAEA representatives
would like to visit the ANO-2 site on August 30, 1984 and your General Office
on August 31, 1984. The purpose of the visit is to service the IAEA surveil-
lance camera installed in the ANO-2 spent fuel pool area and to examine the
records maintained pursuant to 10 CFR Part 75 at Little Rock General Office.

The IAEA representatives are K. Murakami and E. Zobor. They understand'

that they are to take your health physics training on the morning of August 30.
Their IAEA personnel identification numbers are 38379 and 35321, respectively.

We wish to thank you for the courtesy and cooperation your staff has provided
to date in implementing the IAEA Safeguards at ANO-2.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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